
 
Chair’s Monthly Report 

May 23 – June 30 
 
 
 

Following are highlights for the period of May 23 to June 30, 2017 

 

Tuesday, May 30th 

• Along with the Director attended the 175th Anniversary of the Archdiocese 
of Toronto at St. Michael’s Cathedral Basilica  

Saturday, June 3rd 

• Along with the Director  delivered greetings at St. Isaac Jogues Catholic 
School 50th Anniversary at Annunciation of the Blessed Virgin Mary Parish 

• Attended the Filipino Canadian Parents Association 3rd Annual Conference 
of Parents, Teachers and Students at St. Maria Goretti Elementary School 

Sunday, June 4th 

• Along with the Director and Trustees attended the Centro Scuola Italy-amo 
event 

Wednesday, June 7th 

• Along with the Director delivered greetings at the TCPVA annual 
Appreciation and Awards Dinner 

 


